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hanson Oil Corporawon
PETROLEUM BUILDING
P. O. BOX 1515
ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO 88201

505 622-7330

February 24, 1972

RECE|V
Mr. James Knauf : ED
U. S. Geological Survey o A
P. O. Drawer U FLU 21972
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 .
LG
ARTCIN, Qree
Re: #5 Ginsberg Federal “¢
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Knauf:

By this letter, Hanson 0il Corporation requests that you
void our Notice of Intention to Abandon the referenced well,
which was approved January 11, 1972, by R. L. Beekman.

Subsequent to the approval of the plugging procedure, the
lower perforations (3721-3725') were isolated below the
packer which was set at 3458'. The upper set of perforations
(3408-3412') were then tested on pump and the well commenced
producing oil after pumping off the load water.

Yours very truly,

V4

Gerald E. Harrington
Geologist
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cc: W. A. Gressett, NMOCC



